FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

April 15, 1982

PNS-LI-82-145

Office of Management Information
and Program Controls

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:
Re:

ST. LUCIE UNIT 1
DOCKET NOS. 50-250, 251 and 335

Attached are the March Operating Summary Reports for
Turkey Point Unit Nos. 3 and 4 and St. Lucie Unit No.

Very truly yours,

%JM

J. W. wWilliams, Jr.
Vice President
Nuclear Energy
PLP/ras
Attachments

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Robert Lowenstein, Esquire




